
The Union Building in Dunstable Town 
Center is no longer needed by the Groton-
Dunstable school district, providing an 
opportunity to reuse the 130 year-old 
building.

After a public kick-off meeting in 2023 an 
a town-wide survey, the Union Building 
Rehabilitation Committee is ready to 
share the survey results and its initial 
recommendations and receive your 
feedback in a second public meeting.

This will include 
refreshments and 
facilitated discussion. 
You may also register for 
a virtual (Zoom) option : 
https://www.dunstable-ma.gov/ 
union-building-results-meeting
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FEBRUARY 8
6:00 PM - 7:30 PM
DUNSTABLE TOWN HALL
511 MAIN ST

Inviting you to the 
Survey Results Meeting!

WHAT IS THE FUTURE OF THE

UNION BUILDING?


